Alejandro Hincapie

Dear Mr. Bailey,

On behalf of my family and myself, I wish to express my
sincere gratitude for awarding me this year’s Raymond “Hap”
Harrison Scholarship.

With my recent enrollment to Rutgers University, I become
one of the first members of my family to ever pursue a college
degree. Hopefully, this award will not only play a large role in
financing my education, but will assist me in achieving the goal my
parents hoped I would accomplish when our family migrated to the
United States 14 years ago.

I look forward to meeting the opportunities that this
scholarship and Rutgers University present to me in the near future.

Sincerely,

fopts fonyp

Alejandro Hincapie



